
 
City of Delray Beach 

City Manager’s Report 

 

Subject:  Street Lights in Rain Berry Woods 

Upon visual inspections both at night and during the day time there are insufficient street lights 

located in Rain Berry Woods to provide adequate security especially given the large number of 

vehicles located in the area.  The present street lights provided are insufficient in number and in 

illumination and do not meet City standard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


